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SANBORNTON 
TRANSPORTATION INFRASTRUCTURE PROGRAM COMMITTEE 
MINUTES

August 10, 2010
Town Offices


The Transportation Infrastructure Program Committee (TIPC) convened in regular session Wednesday August 10, 2010 at 8:05 a.m. at the Town Office. Members in attendance were Dave Provan, Bob Veloski, John Thayer, Bob Ward and Steve Ober.
1 Call to Order – John Thayer Called the meeting to order at 8:05 am.


2 Review Minutes –  John Thayer made a motion to accept the minutes of July 13, 2010 as amended, the motion was seconded by Bob Veloski.  The motion passed 5 yes, 0 no, 0 abstained.


3 Old Business
The Committee discussed the fact that no RFQ/P’s were received and how to redo and get some proposals/quotes.  It was also discussed regarding the scope of the proposal.  Ralph Carter had come to the BOS and suggested that some of the work could be done by the High School and/or UNH or other college.  Dave Provan suggested that there is some liability if some of the work is done by anyone other than the engineering company we hire.  It was discussed that the school if willing could do the dirt roads and the engineering company could do the paved roads.  It was discussed that the scope could be amended further by the fact that during the last couple of years the Town has made progress in fixing roads and bonding further construction.


John Thayer will check on the PW Network to see if any other Town has used any engineering company for this process. 

Bob Ward will check with LRPC to see what services they can offer in this process.

Bob Veloski will check with UNH and DOT.

Steve Ober will discuss with the BOS.

Dave Provan suggested that the Committee be proactive in getting information to the residents regarding the process and progress by using press releases.


4 Next meeting – Aug 24, 2010 @ 8:00 am @ the Town Office.

5 Motion to adjourn- made by Bob Veloski, seconded by John Thayer.  Meeting adjourned at 9:20 a.m.
Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Veloski, Town Administrator

